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Commonwealth Edison Corrpany
ATTit: 11r. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Opus West 111
1400 Opus Place
Downers Grove, IL 60515

_

Dear fir. Reed:

The U.S. liuclear Regulatory Commission recently received intermation
concerning activities at the Dyron Statien (R111-92-A-0038). Details of
this concern are enclosed for your review and followup.

We request that the results of your review and disposition of this ma'ter
be submitted to Region 111 within 30 days of the date of this letter. We

request that your response contain no personal privacy, propt ietary, or
safeguards information so it can be released to the public and placed in
the NRC Public Document Room, if necessary, such information shall be
contained in a separate attachment which will be withheld from public
disclosure. The affidavit required by 10 CFR 2.790(b) must accompany your
response if proprietary information is included.

The enclosure to this letter should be tuntrolled and distribution limited
to personnel with a "need to know" until your investigation of the allegation
has been completed and reviewed by 11RC Region Ill. ihe enclosure to this

~

letter is considered Exempt from Public Disclosure in accordance with Title
10, Code of Federal Regulations, Part 2.790(a). However, a copy of this
letter, excluding the enclosure, will be placed in the liRC Public Document Room.

The response requested by this letter and the accompanying enclosure are
not subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of lianagement and
Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511. ,
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Your cooperation with us is appreciated. We will gladly discuss any
questions you may have concerning this informaticai.

Sincerely,

CRIGINAL 510rtCD BY W. L AXM0fl

Charles E. llorelius, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards -

Enclosure: Concern Details
(10 CTR 2.790(a) It! FORMAT 10fi) ,

cc i./o enclosure:
M. Wallace, Vice President,

F 'R Operations
T. Kovach,iluclear

Licensir.g flanager
T. Schuster,?!uclear Licensing

Administratar
R. Pleniewicz, Station Manager
D. Brindle, Regulatory Assurance

Supervisor
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident inspectors, Byron,

Braidwood, Zion
Richard Hubbard

_

J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division

Diane Chavez, DAARE/ SAFE
Licensing Project t'anager, fiRR
Robert flewmann, Office of Prblic

Counsel, State of Illinois Center
Rober+ !). Thompson, Administrator

L:sconsin Divi ='on of Emergency
Government

State Liaison Officer
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